Rota ry Charles River Rotary Club

P.O. Box 373
Natick, MA 01760

June 29, 2021

Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair
Select Board

Town of Natick

13 East Central St.

Natick, MA 01760

Dear Karen,

The Charles River Rotary Club is holding its 8" annual ice cream festival known
as Scoopapalooza. Our club has been very fortunate to have had 7 great festivals
on Natick Common. The money from this event goes to support Keefe Tech
scholarships, Natick Food Pantry, a St. Patrick’s Dinner Dance for special needs
teens and young adults and many more non profit endeavors.

This is a very important fundraising event for the club, especially after a year
without fundraisers. Therefore, would you please give us permission to do the
following:

1. Use the Natick Common on Sunday August 22, 2021 with a rain date of
Sunday August 29, 2021. The event will be held from 1-3 pm and event
setup will start at 10 am. We have received The Natick Park and Recreation
Department and Select Board’s permission for the Common Use for these
dates.

2. Reserve all of the parking spaces on the West side of Park St. from 10 am-4
pm and allow the police department to shield those parking meters from
use.



3. Allow the club to hang its banner on Main Street advertising the event from
Monday August 16, 2021 to Monday August 30, 2021.

| understand that the club will need a victual’s license from the Natick Board of
Health and that the Town will also need to be named on a general liability policy

which | will obtain and submit to you.

As requested, we will contact Lieutenant Lauzon around August 18th to inquire
about activities in the area.

Thank you for your past and continued cooperation in these events. It is greatly

appreciated. Please contact me at (508)380-0808 if you have any questions or
would like to further discuss this. | hope to see you at our Scoopapalooza event!

Very truly yours,

L

Hank Szretter
Charles River Rotary Club

2021 Charles River Rotary Scoopapalooza Chair



